
 
 

                                                                                                      
                                                                        
 

 
Beatrice Avenue, East Cowes. Isle of Wight. PO32 6PA    Tel: 01983 292872         

Headteacher: Samantha Sillito B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
                                                                                             Deputy Head: Robin Chubb B.Sc (Hons) PGCE NPQSL 

Assistant Head: Clare Grant B.Ed (Hons)  
Assistant Head: Peter Tilling B.Sc (Hons) NPQSL  

 
                                                                                                                 

Working together for a successful future         

February 2020 

 

Parent Consultation for the following school Policies: 

• Admissions Policy 2022/2023 

• Relationships and Health Education Policy 2021  

 

 

Admissions Policy 2022/2023 

Guidance from the DfE require schools who are their own Admissions authority to consult with parents on 

the content of their school Admissions Policy.  Whilst Queensgate is its own Admissions authority, we have 

always chosen to follow the Local Authority Admissions Policy and this is our plan for the policy which will 

cover admissions for the academic year of 2022 – 2023 

 

Relationships and Health Education Policy 2021 

The DfE guidance for Relationships and Health Education in schools has recently been updated and all 

schools must follow the new guidance this year.  Therefore, a new Relationships and Health Education 

Policy 2021 has been written and must also be consulted on with parents. 

 

What to do next 

Please take the time to read both policies which are listed under our Policy section. 

If you have any comments you would like to make please send them to: admin@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

Make sure you include which policy you are referring to. 

The deadline for comments on either policy is: 3:00pm Friday 12th February 2021 

 

 

In consulting with all our parents/carers we are seeking your views on the policies.  This does not mean you have the 

power to either veto the content or policy 
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